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SERVICE UPDATE 
June 2010 

 

July 2015 

Façade Inspection and Safety Program Extended!  
Cycle 8 Early Filing Amnesty Program for Non-Compliant Owners    
(No Report Filed Cycle 7 Owners Only) 

 
 

In the interest of public safety, the Department of Buildings is offering an 
Amnesty Program to owners who failed to file (No Report filed - NRF) a Façade 
Inspection Safety Report (FISP) during Cycle 7. The FISP Cycle 7 reporting period 
ended on February 20, 2015.   
 
Owners in NRF status during Cycle 7 that are interested in filing an early Cycle 8 report 
may do so within this amnesty period.  Early filing will allow owners to administratively 
close Cycle 7 with the Cycle 8 report and avoid further violations and fines.  All late 
fees, civil penalties or ECB fines accrued for a failure to file during any previous cycles 
must be made prior to or at the time of filing. 

 
Program Rules:       

 
 The FISP Amnesty is extended to July 17, 2015. 

 Balcony statements for Cycle 7 will be accepted until July 17, 2015. 

 The program is open for non-compliant (NRF) Cycle 7 owners only.   

 Cycle 7 NRF owners may file during the amnesty period regardless of their 
assigned Cycle 8 Sub-Cycle (A, B, or C) filing period.  

 The standard filing fee is required for the submission of this report. 

 No filing fee is required for the administrative closure of Cycle 7.  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


